
From: maria finkelman <maria88h@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Nov 2, 2011 at 12:35 PM 
Subject: Opposition for sign ordinance CF# 08-2020 & CF# 11-0724 
To: michael.espinosa@lacity.org 
Cc: tom.labonge@lacity.org, eric.garcetti@lacity.org 
 
 

Mr. Espinosa, 
  
As a resident of Los Feliz area, I also agree with the Los Feliz Improvement Association's 
position to oppose the proposed sign ordinances listed above that would allow commercial 
signage, banners, and signs in city parks & facilities. 
  
We are bombarded with commercial advertisements everywhere we go in a daily basis, and this 
is the biggest reasons why we moved to Los Feliz area near the Griffith Park--to be near the 
nature that is serene within the big urban city. 
  
The citizens of Los Angeles need a place where they can go and just 
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